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MUSEUM PROFESSIONALS IN DIALOGUE VII : 
BASEL HISTORICAL MUSEUM 

BASEL, SEPTEMBER 28, 2018 

The International Association of History Museums is organising a visit and round table meeting for 
museum professionals to the Basel Historical Museum, Barfusser Church. All IAMH members are 
invited to participate. 

This visit is in continuation of the very successful previous such visits by our Association to the House of 
Terror Museum in Budapest (2005), to the Museu d'Historia de Catalunya in Barcelona (2007), to the 
Musee International de Ia Retorme in Geneva (2008), to the STAM City Museum in Ghent (2009) , to the 
Musees Gadagne in Lyon (201 0) and to the Historisches Museum Luzern (2011 ). 

The press release of the inauguration of the museum's new permanent exhibition in November 2011 may 
provide all those who are interested with detailed information about the themes and approaches we are to 
deal with. 

The ordinar¥t annual General Assembly of the IAMH will be held on the morning after our visit, on 
Saturday 29 h of September. Please see the relevant invitation and take account of the fact that this year 
the association will be hosting elections for a new Administration Council. 

We present our gratitude to the Basel Historical Museum for inviting us and to its new Director and council 
member of the IAMH Mrs Marie-Paule Jungblut, for organising the event in cooperation with the 
Association. 


